
 

 

BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT    February 7, 2023  

     

MEMORIAL BUILDING     7:00  P.M. 
 

 

Zoning Members present: Tanner Jacques, Rob Thorp, Bryan O’Day and Steve Dzubak. 

 

Also present: Matt Ruppel Jonathan Silver, Poul Heilmann, and Whit Smith 

 

Tanner (acting chair) called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.  

 

Requested Alternate Steve Dzubak act as a voting member in the absence of Cody Patten, he agreed 

 

Minutes of Jan 3rd approved.  

 

Tanner requested updates from Matt regarding Town and State permits. DES has been applied to and a 

Zoning Permit has been requested from the town. Tanner asked Matt if he would like to continue due to 

the reduced number of Board members, he can request a continuance to March when there is a full Board. 

Matt phoned his business partner and returned to inform the Board that they would like to wait until 

March when there is a full Board. The Board accepted his request without prejudice. Acoin/Rupple STR 

hearing is continued until 7:05 March 7th.    

 

Mike Hansen was not able to attend and requested his hearing to be moved to March 7th. The Board 

approved his request.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:15pm 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Tamara Butcher 

 

 

 


